

Monday 26th September

# Weekly Newsletter

### Year 6 Robin Wood

Our wonderful Year 6s are off to Robin Wood in Todmorden for three days and two nights. We know they will have an amazing time—making wonderful memories. I have no doubt they will represent our school well and show off our school values!

### Attendance

Please endeavour to make medical appointments outside of school hours. It is incredibly important children do not miss school time unnecessarily. We are aware some appointments such as hospital appointments will be in school hours.

When you let the office know of medical absences please attach a copy of the appointment letter.

Thank you for your support with this.



#### Year 6 Secondary Applications

Please ensure you have completed your secondary school applications online by 31st October 2022.

If you need support with this please contact Mrs Hamer in the office.

### Quality Sport Holiday Club

There won't be a club running over October half term. We are hopeful it will run during the Christmas holidays. Thank you.

# Meet The Teacher Evenings for Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6

We hope you found these sessions useful. For those of you that couldn't attend please take a few moments to read through the PowerPoint that was sent out on email on Friday morning. If you have any questions please get in touch with classteachers via email.

### Communication with classteachers

Please may we remind you that we have an 'open door' policy at The Oaks. Staff will always make time to talk to you about any concerns or guestions you may have.

- Classteachers are on the door either in the morning or evening most days!
- I am on the playground morning and evening—whenever I am available to do so.
- You can contact classteachers via email but please be mindful of staff's working hours and do not expect replies in the evening and weekend.
- We <u>do not</u> use the chat function on SeeSaw. Thank you

# **Diary Dates**

Monday 26th—Wednesday 28th ~ Wednesday 5th October 9.15-10.30 ~ Tuesday 18th October ~ Thursday 20th October @ 6pm ~ Friday 21st October @ 3.15pm ~ Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th Nov ~ Monday 31st October ~ Robin Wood Residential for Year 6 Year 6 open morning at Sharples Individual and sibling Photo Day Reception Parents Curriculum Evening School closes for Half Term Parents Evening 4-7pm School reopens for Autumn 2

# Year 6 visit to Sharples High ~ Wednesday 5th October

Miss Shaw and Miss Hart will walk the children down for the morning. Parents are welcome to join the children if they wish to.

## <u>Aspirations Day</u>

In November we are holding an aspirations day. On this special day we want to give the children the opportunities to learn about different jobs and careers.

If you would be willing to come in and speak to a class of children or have a stall in the hall demonstrating your job role or career then please email Mrs Trainor on trainorf@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk **THANK YOU!**